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PLASTIC WARRIORS 
 

 

Plastic Donation for Sustainability Initiatives  

In light of growing environmental concerns and our commitment to 
sustainability, Ridge Valley School is launching a Plastic Donation Drive aimed 
at reducing plastic waste in our community. This initiative is an opportunity for 
all of us to collectively contribute towards creating a cleaner and healthier 
planet by responsibly managing plastic waste. 

Students are required to collect clean plastic waste and bring it to the drop-
off location that is near the school book store. Four house wise cartons have 
been kept for the collection. The House whose carton fills up first each month 
will receive 10 points added to their overall total. 

We encourage donations of clean, recyclable plastic items such as: 

• Plastic bottles and caps 
• Takeaway food containers  
• Plastic bags and wraps 
• Straws, cups, and cutlery 
• Any other non-hazardous plastic waste 

The waste will be sent to a certified recycling facility on a monthly basis. 
Together, let us make a meaningful impact on our environment. Your 
participation in this Plastic Donation Drive is not only a step toward reducing 
waste but also a contribution to a sustainable future by reducing carbon 
footprint. 

For more details, feel free to reach out to Ms. Sonal Arora or Ms. Sunakshi 
Mathur. 

Let’s reduce, reuse, recycle, respect and refuse for a better tomorrow! 



 

 
 

 
Warm regards, 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari                                                                     Ms. Madhur Usgaonkar 
Principal                                                                                    Director 
 


